
To Dr. Flick from Dr. Jacobs. 

Baltimore, 
May 13, 1904. 

Dear Dr. Flick: 

I find that several names from Philadelphia of gentlemen who 
were present at the meeting at the College of Physicians on March 28th have inadvertently been omitted from the list sent you last night. They art: 

Doctors Coplin, Craig, Lewis, Fettermann, and Wilcox of Philadelphia; 
Dr. Detweiler, Williamsport; 

" Josephus T. Ullom, Germantown; 
11 Kinyoun, Glen Olden; 

Ml?. Elwell Stockdale, White Haven 3anitarium, White Haven, Pa. 

These names have been added and certain corrections made in initials, etc., of other hames on the list. Similar corrections have been made in other states where names were omitted of those pr~sent at the meeting in Philadel-
phia. Believe me, 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Barton Jacobs. 

Your letter enclosing Constitution has just corne. 
corrections. 

Thanks for 


